
Law Offices 
Hervey, Dow & Hinkle 

Roswell, New Mexico 

July 1?, 19^9.

Laura Gilpin,
P. 0. Box 1173,
Santa Fe, New Mexico.

Dear Miss Gilpin:
Thank you for your letter of July 12th. I was 

in Santa Fe Monday and Tuesday, and regret that I had not 
received the above letter, and, consequently, I did not 
contact you. I will be glad to discuss this matter at any 
time, at your convenience, but I believe that you should 
write me for an appointment to be certain that I will be in 
town.

If the Colorado Probate does not reflect any 
instrument divesting title from your brother, then it is 
my present opinion that you will have to procure a deed 
from your sister-in-law, or that she will have to execute 
an oil and gas lease, since apparently she owns an interest 
in this land.

Yours very truly, 
HERVEY, DOW & HINKLE

WEBjMC


